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Comments: I, along with so many others. think that the killing of ANY horse, to include the horses in the Heber

area, should NEVER be considered under ANY circumstances.

 God created this magnificent animal for our pleasure. Horses are what shaped the world as we know it today.

They have rounded up cattle, pulled a plow, drawn carriages and wagons full of people, across these great

United States. To see horses out on our "range" captivates and draws people who have no other opportunities to

ever see horses in THEIR natural habitat. It is MY habitat, MY range, MY freedom and MY privilege to see these

beautiful animals wander the forests of the Heber area. I cannot believe that the killing of these innocent animals

might continue. I can't believe that with today's technology that the disgusting killers of these horses have not

been caught. Pardon me if I sound suspicious, but maybe the USDA is being pressured by a few locals? Really?

These grasses and waters belong too us ALL, INCLUDINJG the horses!

Would not maybe castrating a stallion or two every other year be a less controversial, less drastic, less cruel

measure to take. I can't believe that anyone would have the heart to murder these animals. Those horses belong

to all of us and not just the few who think that it is their God given right to ride the horses from our public lands!

Stop the killing!!!

 


